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Message to the members 

· Dear all, as you are aware one of the objectives of all protected area administrators is to inform 
on the importance of conserving and maintaining biodiversity, and to promote the actions taken 
to achieve all these. 

· As a consequence of the above mentioned it is important that all protected areas from the 
Carpathians bring out activities, good examples and practices. CNPA has a facebook page, 
under the name òCarpathian Protected Areasó, what has to be constantly updated. You are all 
conscious that Facebook is the most popular social media platform. 

· Therefore, we kindly ask you to inform the protected area administrators in your country to 
send us short descriptions on their activities (different events, awareness activities, educational 
ones, tourism related ones etcetera.) accompanied by pictures and short videos if possible. 

· Another important aspect is to update the contact person from each protected area in the 
Carpathians, and it would be great if he or she is an English speaker. 

 

· Thank you for now ! 
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